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76. Grant to Modular Medical Products

Mr. BAILEY to MINISTER for ASIAN RELATIONS TRADE and INDUSTRY

QUESTION
1. Did the Northern Territory Government provide a grant to Modular Medical Products of 

$3,071.70, under the Export Marketing Assistance Scheme, in the 1991-92 financial year; 
if so, what was the purpose of that grant.

ANSWER

Answered on 08/12/95

Yes.

The grant was associated with the costs of finding export markets for wheelchairs.  The 
markets targeted were the United Kingdom, New Zealand and South East Asia.

The assistance provided partially reimbursed the company for costs of:

Market research undertaken for MMP by Austrade $410.09
Production of promotional brochures and videotapes $463.70
Freight costs for sample wheelchairs $823.96
Airfares to London, Auckland and Singapore $1,373.95

$3,071.70


